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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Slovenia, 4 November 2014.

Statement by Norway.

Norway thanks the Slovenian delegation for the presentation of the national report.  We appreciate the open and active involvement of Slovenia in the UPR process, including the submission of your interim report in 2012. 

Norway strongly believes the active participation of civil society is essential to the UPR process. We cooperate closely on issues of human rights protection with the Slovenian government, as well as Slovenian NGOs. We note with concern that the work of the Interdepartmental Working Committee for Human Rights was halted for a period, whereby the Slovenian UPR process was less inclusive than initially envisioned. 

In the previous UPR cycle, Slovenia accepted several recommendations pertaining to the integration and conditions of the Roma community. Norway welcomes our cooperation on this subject within the EEA and Norway Grants, and recommend that Slovenia place a particular focus on the education and employability of Roma women in integration policies, since women and children are the most vulnerable groups within the Roma community. 

Norway welcomes Slovenia’s continued efforts to combat trafficking in human beings, and we recommend that the government intensifies its work to provide specialized training for investigators, prosecutors and judges in applying the human trafficking statute.  

We note that Slovenia continues to prioritize the rights of the child. We recommend that Slovenia adopts amendments to the Marriage and Family Relations Act in line with previous efforts, and add a provision that prohibits other forms of demeaning treatment of children, such as psychological violence. 

Thank you.
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